From: John Field

To: Sorell Council
Subject: Property re-zoning
Date: Wednesday, 11 August 2021 2:51:42 PM

As owners of Property ID No, 5961070, 314 Marion Bay Road, Bream Creek 7175, we
would like to submit a representation regarding the Sorell LPS draft plan.

We believe that our zoning and that of the adjacent properties should remain Rural as it is
more relevant zoning for our land size and use as private residences.

We do hope this will help in your decision making.

Agnes and Trevor Field
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